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It’s that time of year again to celebrate Medical Laboratory Professionals Week! We’ve been 
honored to serve our patients and healthcare community for over a century and, in 
celebration, we have some exciting changes to share with you. 

First, we are proud to once again be the South Bend Medical Foundation! This transition 
honors our rich history of innovation and leadership among medical laboratories and reflects 
our unwavering focus on service, stewardship and excellence in our community.

Secondly, we are thrilled to introduce our contemporized logo and new website. As part of 
our commitment to enhancing the health and well-being of our community, we’ve redesigned 
our website to give clients, providers and patients more efficient access to the information 
they need. You can view our refreshed website at www.sbmf.org. 

We thank you for choosing to work with the South Bend Medical Foundation. We look forward 
to our journey over the next 100 years and continuing to partner with you to provide the best 
possible care for the members of our community. 
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